From: Burns Ellens, Marilyn B. [mailto:Marilyn.BurnsEllens@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 3:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clark Henson, Allyson M.
Subject: Return Travel

Good Morning Steve,
The following travelers have returned from the Quarterly meeting:
 

TRAVELER:
Deputy Chief Keith Calloway

Sgt. Christopher Gunnell

Administrative Manager Allyson Clark-Henson
 

COURSE TITLE:
ILETSB Quarterly Meeting
 

LOCATION:
Urbana, IL
 

DATE:
4-5 June 2014
 

PAID BY:
Deputy Calloway's expenses were paid by the ILETSB.  Christopher Gunnell and Allyson Clark-Henson's hotel and meals were paid by Chicago Police Corporate Funds.  

A Department vehicle and gas card were used during travel.

No gifts, honoraria or compensation were received while attending this training.  
 

Thanks, 

Marilyn
